Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



August 2015



Important News

- We hope everyone has been enjoying the summer! We have enjoyed the playground, our walks, as well as water and bike days. We will continue to do these this month as well!
- The dates for Movin' and Groovin' this month are the 12th and the 26th. Martial Arts will be held every Tuesday and Gymnastics will be held every Thursday
- Reminder: Tuition is due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!
- We have a bike day and a water day planned this month. Look for signs outside your child's classroom. Please bring in a helmet and any safety pads that you wish your child to wear. For water days, please bring in a bathing suit, appropriate footwear and a towel for your child that day. Please ensure that all items are labeled with your child's name or initials to avoid any confusion. Thank you!

Birthdays!

We would like to wish a happy 1st birthday to Opal, A Happy 3rd birthday to Evelyn and Cole, A Happy 4th birthday to Tiberius and A happy 5th birthday to Sophia! We would also like to wish Miss Hannah and Miss Megan a Happy Birthday as well! We hope you all enjoy your day!

Star Teacher!!!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher, Mrs. Pam! Mrs. Pam has been with Bunny Bunch for a little while now and is our lead infant teacher at our BLVD location. She does a fantastic job at what she does and is a valuable asset to our team! She is a very trustworthy and reliable employee who is always willing to help others! Her reliability to her job and work ethic are both something we most greatly appreciated. She is a kind and loving teacher who always takes good care of her babies! Mrs. Pam's dedication, passion and love for children does not go unnoticed! Thank you for all your hard work! We are so grateful that you are a part of our team! Congratulations Miss Pam! We love you!!!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other

STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Donavan

TODDLER: Evelyn

PRE K 3: Madeline

PRE K 4: Lucas

Infant News

The theme this month in the Infant Room is Fun at the Zoo. The babies will be very busy learning about all the different zoo animals and the sounds that some of them make. They will be reading many animal themed stories and singing new songs about animals. The babies will have fun playing in pudding, cool whip, Jelly and play dough. The children will also be sponge painting and making a zebra, giraffe and other cute animal crafts. Plus, we're hoping for nice weather so we can get some outdoor time in, either on walks, or on the grass.



Our sunny Infant Star of the Month in none other than Donavan! This little cutie is growing fast right before our eyes. Donavan is currently learning how to sit up by himself. He is doing a wonderful job and will master it soon enough! Donavon is a very laid back baby who always goes with the flow. This little love bug always has a smile on his face that never fades. Donavan enjoys jumping in the horse, tummy time and playing with his friends. He is always very loveable as well. He loves to snuggle and give hugs to all his teachers all throughout the day. Congratulations Donavan! Keep up the good work.

We love you!!!

Toddler News

The theme this month in the Toddler room is Lazy Days of Summer. The weekly themes include: Zoo Animals, Clowns and Circus, Pets, and lastly, Garden.

Throughout the month, fun activities will take place both inside as well as outside. The week of Zoo Animals has the children making paper plate monkeys and finger painting zebras. During Clowns and Circus, the children will have tons of fun using popcorn to make a craft. They will also build circus tents and decorate a carousel horse. Then the children will switch gears and learn about pets. They will make a cat headband as well as discuss different types of pets. Finally we end the month with crafts that pertain to the garden, such as fruit and vegetable prints. Altogether, it looks like another busy month for the toddlers!



The Toddler Room is proud to announce that Evelyn is our Star of the Month! This adorable little girl has done a fantastic job since starting in our toddler room. She comes to school every day with a smile on her face ready for what is in store for the day. She greets each teacher with a big "Hi!" and a wave as they come through the door. Evelyn is a very silly little girl. She keeps her teachers as well as classmates laughing all day long with her outgoing and silly personality. Evelyn is always very playful with her classmates. She enjoys reading books, coloring pictures and playing in dress up with friends. Congratulations Evelyn! Keep up the good work.

We love you!!!

Pre K-3 News

Our monthly theme is Fun in the Sun. The children start the month discussing Summer Olympics where they will be making Olympic rings, and a Olympic torch! A variety of summer activities will give the children the opportunity to explore new art experiences during the week of Summer Art. During the week of At the Beach, both learning and play centers will revolve around water and sand activities. The next week, Lazy Summer, will include making a sun catcher along with many other fun crafts! We have a great send off to summer planned the last week of August with the theme Summer Carnival. During this week the children will be sharing the stories of the fun they had at carnivals and fairs throughout the summer and will be making a clown hat and many other fun crafts!

- * * * * * * * * *



Pre-K 3 is proud to announce Madeline as our Star of the Month! This little cutie has been with us since she was an infant and it has been such a joy being able to watch her learn and grow into the smart little girl she has become! Madeline has learned how to spell and trace her name and is always participating during Circle Time and Craft Time. She is very creative and loves to make crafts, draw, color and paint! Madeline is always well behaved and knows how to share and play well with other. You can often find Madeline dancing around the room. She loves to make up dances to teach her friends and teachers. Madeline also can be found dressing up in our costumes and playing in the kitchen center. Congratulations Madeline! Keep up the good work. We love you!!!

Pre K-4 News

Our theme is Summer for the month of August. This month sure is an exciting and fun filled month for these little ones. We start the month off with Dr. Seuss. They will be doing many Dr. Seuss crafts and activities including making a Cat in the Hat craft, making Dr. Seuss hats and Thing 1 and Thing 2 writing activity. Then we jump right into Disney Week! With a Monster match, superhero painting and minion bowling the children will be sure to enjoy the week. We finish the month off with Camping/Nature week and Circus week. During these two weeks the children will be making S'Mores, going on a nature hunt, making elephant masks, face painting and much more!



Pre-K 4 is proud to announce Lucas as their Star of the Month! Lucas has done a wonderful job in our Pre-K 4 class this year! He participates in all activities; he truly is a great sport. Lucas is working hard on counting and recognizing all of his numbers and letters. Lucas loves to explore in the block area. You can always find Lucas and his classmates building tracks out of blocks to drive the cars and play with the dinosaurs on. Lucas is very well behaved and always plays well with others. He has grown so much throughout the year! Lucas has great confidence in his decision making and opinions and has certainly come out of his shell. Congratulations Lucas! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

